
Congratulations to 

Louie & Del Tholen 

on 60 years of 

marriage.  Please 

help them 

celebrate this 

wonderful event 

on Sunday August 20, 2017 in the Parish 

Hall from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. No gifts 

please.  We hope to see you there . . .  

The Tholen Family 

  
 
 
 
 

To all of the Knight’s who helped 
during the Shriner’s Game last 
weekend.  It was a great turn-out and 
we are grateful for all of your help. 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 
encouraged to attend.  If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact our Grand Knight Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial 

Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
The next Meeting will be August 17, 2017. 

2017 St. Francis Food Bank Recipients 

 Total Visits Adult Child 

1st Quarter 143 1.94 .94 

2nd Quarter 107 1.89 .85 

3rd Quarter    

4th Quarter    

Total 250   

Once again it is time to get ready for 
Religious Education.  Classes will resume 
on September 13.  We will begin 
registration after the 9:30AM  Mass on 
August 13th. Beginning August 19th I will 
have registration after the 6:00PM Mass 

and the 9:30AM Mass. To help defray the cost of the books 
there will be a fee of $20.00 per child or $40.00 per family.  
Classes will once again be on Wednesdays: K-6th after school 
until 5PM, 7th 8th and High School 7PM to 8PM.  If you have any 
questions please call the Parish Office at 541-523-4521. 
 

Quo Vadis Days (Quo Vadis is 

the Latin phase for where are you 
going).   There will be a three day 
“Quo Vadis” camp September 8, 9, 10 
for young Catholic men ages 13 to 18 
to learn more about the priesthood, 
to deepen their faith and better 
discern God’s call in their lives.  If you are interested in attending 
please contact Ann Kniesel at the Parish Office (541-523-4521) 
 

Come take a Journey Through Scripture with 
“The Bible and the Virgin Mary”.  Sessions will 
begin in September, if you are interested 
please contact the office at 541-523-4521.   
This is a dynamic twelve-part video series that 
beautifully explains the Catholic truths about 
Our Lady showing how she has been a part of 

God’s plan to bring salvation to the work since the beginning of 
time.  It is sure to help you grow in an understanding and 
appreciation of the Mother of God. 
(a quote from Journey through Scripture) 

 

 

 

August Duties 
Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10:   
Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7 

On Saturday, August 19, 2017, we will gather at the church at 
9:00 a.m. to do a thorough cleaning of the Kitchen, Dining Area, 
Boiler Room grease trap, Stove Filters, remove the moss from 
areas around the church, clean up of parking lots, stairwells, 
etc.  We need your help.  Many hands make light work.  Please 
contact Dawn Coles at 541-523-4521, Jody Sherman at  541-519
-0162, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 to let us know you are going 
to pitch in.  Thanks and God Bless. 

 


